
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"A CAMPAIGN TO KEEP THE VIRGINIA THEATER OPEN" 

 

The Virginia Theater has shown movies in North Baltimore for 77 years (July 10, 1937) by projecting 

light through film onto the silver screen. That method is over! Movie projection has changed from 35 

millimeter film to digital projection. 

 

The Virginia Theater needs strong support to help finance the transition from film to digital projection, 

thus keeping the theater open on Main Street in downtown North Baltimore. 

 

A group of interested persons has voluntarily formed to seek financial assistance for the digital 

installation. This committee is offering the opportunity to all those who want to see the theater remain 

open on Main Street to lend their financial support by making contributions which will be memorialized 

with a brass plate on a seat in the theater or on a brass plate in the theater lobby. 

 

The first opportunity is for those interested in theater seat contributions. Seats are being offered as 

follows: one seat at $100 each, a row of 4 seats for $500, or a row of 8 seats for $1000. Each seat will 

have a single brass plate. Married person may have  both names on a single plate for $150. Individual 

seats may also be purchased in memory or in honor of someone for $100. 

 

The other opportunity is for those persons, especially merchants and other businesses and professional 

offices to have the contributor's name on a large plaque in the lobby of the theater. The contribution 

required for the lobby plaque is at three levels: Gold Level: $1000, Silver Level: $500, Bronze Level: 

$200. 

 

Copies of this campaign plan will be sent to residents, current and past, businesses, and professionals, 

with instructions to send a check for the appropriate amount to: 

Ms. Mandy Baltz 

The Huntington Bank 

141 N Main St 

North Baltimore, OH 45872 

Payment is requested by November 21, 2014. The contribution will be held in trust at the bank until all 

contributions have been received. If the campaign fails to receive the amount of money needed to allow 

for the digital conversion, the check will be returned to the sender and the Virginia Theater will close. 

 

The committee urges all to help to keep the theater open to offer first-run movies, thereby keeping the 

"The Theater Lights On", which will convey the message: North Baltimore is Alive and Well" 

 

 
The Virginia Theater Committee 

 

Ralph Wolfe, Chair 

Janis Dukes 

Bonnie Knaggs 

Paula Miklovic 

Pan Seiler 

 



CONTRIBUTION FORM 

 

Please indicate which level you would like to support 

 

 

Option One: Theater Seat Contribution  

 

One (1) Seat at $100 

Row of Four (4) Seats at $500 

Row of Eight (8) Seats at $1000 

 

Option Two: Lobby Plaque Contribution 

 

Gold Level: $1000 

Silver Level: $500 

Bronze Level: $200 

 

 

Name 

Company  

Address 

Phone 

 

 

Contribution requested by November 21, 2014 

Please Remit Payment To: 

Ms. Mandy Baltz 

The Huntington Bank 

141 N Main St 

North Baltimore, OH 45872 


